

NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL CONTINUAL ASSESSMENT 2 - 2007 PRIMARY 5

ENGLISH LANGUAGE PAPER 2

(BOOKLET A)

		Booklet A	/_30
Name: ()	Booklet B	0.5
Class: Pr. 5		BOOKIEE B	65
Date: 20 August 2007		TOTAL	T95
		Parent's Signa	ture & Date
	24 (*)		-
Total Time for booklets A and B: 1 hour 5	0 minutes		
INSTRUCTION TO CANDIDATES			

Write your Index Number in the boxes at the top right-hand corner.

Shade your answers in the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS) provided.

Do not turn over the page until you are told to do so.

Follow all instructions carefully.

Answer all questions carefully.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.



1 Bukit Batok Central Link

\$658713 • Tel: 6794 1480

www.westmall.com.sg

Food Glorious Food At West Mall 2-22 July 2007

It's the ultimate foodies' fiestal Savour a mouthwatering spread of cuisines from Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and many more countries. But it doesn't just stop here. You'll be entertained by magic shows and lunchtime concerts. Plus other wonderful offers and perks are in store for you!

Food Fiestal

Mon - Sun, 2 - 15 July

Beijing Mini Treats

Indulge yourself with specials like dragon beard candy, dumplings and traditional snacks like kueh tutu, herbal eggs and more.

Oiishi Japan!

If you have a passion for all things Japanese, you'd be delighted with yummies like sausage waffle, okonomi yaki, seaweed, pizza and muffins!

/ Local Irresistibles

E: Who can say no to Singapore classics like durian cakes, pastries & pancakes, braised pork buns, laksa, nasi lemak, otah and Malay kueh?



Taste Of Taiwan

The delicious delicacies will leave you begging for more. Try oyster mee swa, spicy (mala) tofu, tapioca pancake, strudel and sausage.



/ Exotic Thai Offerings

Sawasdee! Enjoy the flavours of Thailand in delights like mango salad, Thai kueh, tidbits and desserts.

Vietnam Favourites

Vietnamese fare never fails to whet the appetite. Tuck into rice paper popiah, rice noodles, laksa and desserts.

Pick Up A Gift

A quirky handy automatic toothpick dispenser is yours when you spend \$100* or more (max. 3 combined receipts on same day). From 2 – 22 July, while stocks last.



Unixed to one gift per diapper per day regardiess of total spending. Pedemption et Inla Counter, level 1. I i Capply.

Unwind At Lunch-time Concerts

Tue – Sun(3–8 July)(1pm)

Expect an afternoon of charming musical performances, held in conjunction with South West District Arts Festival.

Be Mesmerised By Chef Act "Magic Show"



00000000000000000

Sat & Sun, 7, 8, 14 & 15 July (7pm)
Ever popular magician Danny will
blow your mind apart with a
performance that will dazzle the eye
and tickie your funny bone.

Culinary Secrets At Cooking Demo

Mon – Fri, 9 - 13 July (1pm)
Marvel at Chef Derrick Sia's skills as he
whips up dishes like Poached Salmon
with Ginseng, Salsa Saucy Jumbo King
Prawn Pasta, Tiramisu and many more
scrumptious creations.



Tap Your Feet At The Rhythm Safari Mon – Fri, 9 – 13 July (7pm)

Catch the samba fever with the swinging acts of The Rhythm Safari. Full of surprises, the adrenalin-driven group will have you grooving to the beat!



Food For Thought Drama Sat & Sun, 14 & 15 July (1pm) A creative way of showing how the human body works... brought to you by talents from West Spring Secondary School.

STOP for Best Bargains Lucky Draw From 25 May - 22 July, you stand to win the latest handphones worth more than \$5,000 with every \$50 spen) (max. 3 combined receipts on same day). Present your receipt for your Lucky Draw form at the Information Counter, Level 1 (max. 5 forms, regardless of total spending). Terms & conditions apply.



For each question, four options are given. One of them is the correct answer. Make your choice and shade the corresponding oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS).

1) 2 July 2) 3 July 3) 7 July 4) 9 July The event at West Mall is basically a/an	6				
The event at West Mall is basically a/an	\mathfrak{P}	2 July			-
The event at West Mall is basically a/an					
The event at West Mall is basically a/an	3	•	·	· •	
arts food trade musical The food spread includes food from only. Thailand, Japan and Vietnam Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. \$50 or more \$100 or more 100 or more	4)	9 July			
arts food trade musical The food spread includes food from only. Thailand, Japan and Vietnam; Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. \$50 or more \$100 or more \$100 or more \$100 or more to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. Which of the following statements is not true of the event? Lunch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	The	event at West Mall is basically a/an	fair.		-
food trade musical The food spread includes food from only. Thailand, Japan and Vietnam; Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. \$50 or more \$100 or more \$100 or more at least \$50 in three or less combined receipts at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts Which of the following statements is not true of the event? Lunch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	1	arts .			
The food spread includes food from only. Thailand, Japan and Vietnam; Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. \$50 or more \$100 or more \$100 or more at least \$50 in three or less combined receipts at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts Which of the following statements is not true of the event? Lunch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	(2)	food			
The food spread includes food from	(3)	- trade	•		
Thailand, Japan and Vietnam; Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan (A shopper must spend	(4)	musical:		(
Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. \$50 or more \$100 or more at least \$50 in three or less combined receipts at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts Which of the following statements is not true of the event? Unch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	The	e food spread includes food from	only.		
Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. \$50 or more \$100 or more at least \$50 in three or less combined receipts at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts Which of the following statements is not true of the event? Lunch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	(1)	Thailand, Japan and Vietnam			
Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam, Beijing and Taiwan A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. \$50 or more \$100 or more at least \$50 in three or less combined receipts at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts Which of the following statements is not true of the event? Lunch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	(2)	Thailand, Japan, Vietnam and Beijing			
A shopper must spend to be eligible for the Lucky Draw. (1) \$50 or more \$100 or more at least \$50 in three or less combined receipts at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (2) 4) 4 at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (3) 4 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (4) 5 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (5) 5 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (6) 6 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (7) 6 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (8) 6 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (9) 6 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (10) 6 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (11) 6 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (12) 7 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (13) 8 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts (14) 8 bt least \$100 in three or less combined receipts	(3)	Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam a	and Beijing	,	
 \$50 or more \$100 or more at least \$50 in three or less combined receipts at least \$100 in three or less combined receipts Which of the following statements is <u>not</u> true of the event? Lunch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May. 	(3)	Singapore, Thailand, Japan, Vietnam,	Beijing and Taiwan	(
Which of the following statements is not true of the event? 1	A s	hopper must spendto	be eligible for the Lucky	Draw.	
Which of the following statements is not true of the event? 1	(1)	\$50 or more			
Which of the following statements is not true of the event? 1) Lunch-time concerts are available daily. 2) The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	(2)		eg.		
Which of the following statements is not true of the event? 1) Lunch-time concerts are available daily. 2) The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	3			,	
1) Lunch-time concerts are available daily.2) The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May.	4)	at least \$100 in three or less combined	l receipts	(
 Lunch-time concerts are available daily. The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May. 					
The Lucky Draw in West Mall starts on 25 May	Wh	ich of the following statements is not true	of the event?		
	1	Lunch-time concerts are available daily	y ·		
7- 5	②				
Pupils from West Spring Secondary will perform only on weekends (II	ande ii	

For each question from 6 to 12, four options are given. One of them is the correct answer. Make your choice (1, 2, 3 or 4). Shade the corresponding oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS). My mother asked if I could _____ an errand for her. 6. **1** run) (4) running runs invited to Lily's wedding last week. 7. Everybody in the company ____ (2) are:) (4) were ... was 8. The three sisters are always competing _____ themselves. within between by () among-Mrs Lee made her daughter _____ her homework before watching the 9. television programme. (2) completes (4) completing complete completed in a marathon before?" Janice asked her 10. friend. Have ...run (1) Had ... run) Have ...ran 3) Had ... ran James and June ______ to the library later. 11. (1) has been going(2) are going(3) have been going(4) were going) My father was told by the doctor to keep _____ fatty food in order to lose 12. weight. off

Section B - Grammar (7 x 1) marks

3) out

Section C - Punctuation Discrete (3 x 1) marks

For each question from 13 to 15, choose the correct punctuation to complete the passage. Shade the correct oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet.

"What a joke (13) thought the hare, as he stood on the starting line of the fivekilometre race. He sneered at his opponent. The tortoise stood there, calm and unaffected.

"On your marks, get set, go (14)" shouted the beaver. At that, the hare took off like a rocket on his long, strong legs. The tortoise heaved himself up onto short, squat stumps and settled into a gentle amble.

After about hundred metres, the hare stopped and looked back through the dust. He could not even see the tortoise. Suddenly, he spotted a shady tree to the right of the path. "It looks so inviting. It can't hurt to have a little nap here," he thought (15) That slow old fool doesn't have a chance against me."

13.	(F)	[?"] question mark and inverted commas ["?] inverted commas and question mark [!"] exclamation mark and inverted commas ["!] inverted commas and exclamation mark	()
14.	① ② ③ ④	[,] comma [.] full stop [?] question mark [!] exclamation mark	(.)
15.	0000	[,] comma [.] full stop [?] question mark [!] exclamation mark		~)

For	each qu	Vocabulary (5 x 1) marks uestion from 16 to 20, one and shade the correspond	<u>s</u> e of the four options is the correct a onding oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the O	answer. Optical <i>A</i>	Make \nswer
16.	"You	are such a/an	liar! I'll never believe you again!" s	houted J	lohn.
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	invariable incorrigible inhospitable incorruptible		(-)
17)	As ou	ır opposing team did not tur	n up for the match, we were given a _		•
		walk up walk off walk out walk over		. ()
18.	David	l has been a	to his friends because he is very qu	arrelson	ne.
	1	wet blanket. fish out of water thorn in the flesh snake in the grass		()
19.	The v	workers are in low spirits as	a pay cut is		
	(1) (2) (3) (4)	eminent imminent dominant prominent		· ()
<u>20</u>		an has always been a very _ sions because of his accura		ds to ma	ike good
	1)	skilled astute reliable renowned		. ()

Section E - Vocabulary Cloze (5 x 1) marks

For each question from 21 to 25, choose the word closest in meaning to the underlined word. Shade the correct oval (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the Optical Answer Sheet.

Bernard was walking home alone one dark night when he heard footsteps behind him.

Before he could turn around to see who it was, he was hit on the head and everything went black.

Bernard awoke when someone shook him (21)vigorously. The person untied him and he stumbled blindly out of the van. He was dragged roughly into a (22)dilapidated building. Part of the roof had caved in. He was pushed into a room. Bernard removed his blindfold and gag and saw that there was only one piece of furniture in the room. The floor was filled with dust. He could hear low voices outside and (23)inched closer to the door. He strained his ears but could (24)barely hear anything. After a while, there was (25)absolute silence.

② 1.	(1) (1) (2) (4)	quickly forcefully suddenly deliberately	()
22.	0000	dirty dark rugged rundown	()
23.	1000	moved slowly moved swiftly moved quietly moved painfully	() .
24.	6000	nearly hardly gradually completely	()
25.	1	lingering complete expected immediate	. () 145

A long time ago, there was a princess who lived in the land of Magawa. The princess was exceptionally beautiful so she turned down all the men who came to ask for her hand in marriage. The princess then stated that she would marry the suitor who managed to bring her a live elephant. The other members of the royal family tried to convince the princess to make her choice an easier one as elephants were very rare. However, the princess was very stubborn and refused to heed their advice.

5

10

25

146

Therefore the King sent out word to the people in his kingdom. The news spread far and wide. The tortoise at the village square, who always wished he could marry the princess, soon heard about it and decided to give it a shot.

One of the tortoise's long-time friend was an elephant. The tortoise looked up his friend and told him that the land of Magawa would soon be celebrating their annual coming-out ceremony for all the young ladies in the community, including the princess.

The elephant decided to attend the joyous occasion and they set off immediately. However, the tortoise was soon lagging behind. Upon seeing his friend's struggle, the elephant stooped low to let the tortoise mount his back. When the crowd saw the tortoise riding **triumphantly** into the village on the elephant's back, they were amazed! They could not believe that anyone could easily find an elephant, capture him and bring him alive into the city just to marry the princess but the tortoise seemed to have done that and more. He practically rode into the city on the elephant's back.

The tortoise bowed to the King and said, "Your highness, here is the elephant I 20 have brought to ask for the hand of your daughter in marriage."

The king then looked over at his daughter. The princess had dressed for a great "coming-out" ceremony and was not prepared to be married to the short, poor, ugly tortoise. He could see that she looked very unhappy and unwilling.

The people cheered and applauded at what was unfolding. The arrogant princess was going to be numbled by the marriage to the tricky, short and ugly tortoise.

For each question from 26 to 30, four options are given. One of them is the correct answer. Choose the correct answer and shade the corresponding oval on the Optical Answer Sheet (OAS) provided.

26.	The princess was a/a	n woman.		
	proudcarefulhumbleexceptional		()
27.	The phrase "give it a	shot" (line 9) means to		
	fulfil a wish confirm the ne	ws ensure success	()
28.	 help his friend marry the bear go to the annu 	to go to Magawa because he wanted to the tortoise utiful princess; al "coming-out" ceremony annual "coming-out" ceremony	O(
29 .	Which of the following (1) proudly (2) happily (3) boastfully (4) victoriously	g words has the same meaning as "triu	mphantly" (line 16)	·?)
30.	The people cheered	and applauded as		
	they were hap the princess w	py for the tortoise py for the princess vas going to get married vas going to be humbled	(")

NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL CONTINUAL ASSESSMENT 2 – 2007 ENGLISH LANGUAGE PRIMARY 5

65

		PRIMARY	5	65
Booklet B				<u> </u>
Name:		()	Class: Primary 5
Section G – Gra There are 10 bla the box, choose in it. "I" and "O	nks, numbered the most suita	31 to 40 in the pale ible answer for 6	each blank and	From the list of words in write its letter (A to Q) rking.
Use each word	only <u>ONCE</u> .			
A) and	D) any	G) each	K) most	N) over
B) although	E) apart	H) every	L) near	P) through
C) all	F) down	J) into	M) on	Q) together
The family	went out in the		e went to attend	to his coffee shop while Aunt
and Chuan Chuai	n went to the temp	ole (33)	the mar	rket. Ah Lin stole back into the
kitchen to have a	look at the duriar	ns. (34)	a large	slit in one of them, she could
see the rich crear	my softness of the	durian flesh. An c	verpowering des	sire to taste this flesh drew her
				all fingers inside the slit and
				her mouth
She was thrilled	at the delicious ta	ste of the durian fl	esh. (37)	bit on the fingers
				her tongue moved slowly
(38)	her lip	s and beyond	the lips towa	ards the chin, to remove
(20)	empar of	the precious stuff th	nere.	

(40)_____ the ground and did not dare look at them.

She was very nervous and when the family came back, she kept her eyes

Section H – Editing for Spelling and Grammar (10 x 1) marks
Correct each word in bold for spelling and each underlined word for grammar. Write the correct word in the relevant box.

(33.5%). (3.74%)			(2)	
41)				
him russled slightly⁄Hi	's audience sat quieti -	y and listened <u>re</u>	<u>specuui</u> .	
		43)		
"Fellow teacher	rs, boys and girls," he		to express my gr	atitude to each
y onon roughton				
	44)		:	•
one of you. The fifteer	n years I have serve	at Greenview S	econdary School	have been the
•				
happiest and most rew	arding time of my life	·. "		
		43)		***
"Nevertheless, i	it is time for me to m	iove <u>in</u> . I hayfe be	en offered anoth	er position, one
į				
			46)	
that I would be foolis	sh to refuse. It is a	a difficult and c	hallenging jøb, <u>a</u>	<u>na</u> i relisti tile
47)				
47)		alu hana that all i	of vou as vou do	along in life. Will
oporchunity to léarn a	ana to grow. I sincere	ery nope that an C	n you, as you go	31011g 111 111 0, 1111
·		(48)		
welcome and embrace	o the change as a me		lopement."	_1
welcome and embrace	, the change as a me			
	49)		•	
"I thank all my	colleaks for their di	J nfailing support a	and friendship, ar	nd especially for
j trju, an mi	Joneano 10. a.ion /a.	3 11		
***		•		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	50)			

Section I – Comprehension Cloze (15 x 1) marks Fill in each blank with a suitable word.

Mrs Martin was an old lady who lived by	herself in a cottage in the country. She had
become accustomed 51)	it as she had done so for the past twenty
years. There was nothing she was afraid of so	
were not even shut at night.	
One cold night, while Mrs Martin was bo	iling some water to make tea, a young man in
old clothing climbed in through (ar) 53)	window. He crept up from
behind and covered her mouth with his hand.	
did not struggle.	
On seeing her warm eyes, he 55)	his hand from her mouth.
"I don't want to hurt you, madam," said	the young man. The old lady, showing no fear
of the young man, made her 56)	calmly to her rocking chair.
In the 57), the	man, who saw two tiny teaspoons on her table,
snatched them up and examined them carefully	/-
"I'm afraid they're not silver," she said ap	ologetically.
"Look here, you've got money in this h	ouse. 58) is it?" the
man asked impatiently.	 .
"Here, try these cookies. I just 59)	them today in my new
oven," said Mrs Martin. "You are a burglar, are	en't you?"
"I wasn't bom 60)	I've been unemployed for a year now. I
have no choice as hunger has 61)	me i <u>nto</u> burglary," he said.
"Yes, I understand. It's unfor	tunate that you've chosen to rob
	hat I've lost my purse. Well, young man, let me
90u an offer. I n	eed someone to take care of my garden but I
can't 64)to pay you.	Instead, I'll give you food."
"It's a sporting offer, madam," the young	g man said as he 65)
into a smile.	ι 5 Ι

Section J - Synthesis / Transformation (5×2) marks
For questions 66 to 70, rewrite the given sentence(s) using the word(s) provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of the sentence must be the same as the given one(s).

Ν	either		
: :			
-			
J	une filled the bottle. Then she put it in the refrigerator.	,	
	:		
а	fter		
`	ou may go to the movies but finish your homework.		
_			
•	These species of orchids <u>ar</u> e unusual," Mrs Tan told Bob.		
1	Mrs Tan told Bob		
-			
	She was famous. Yet she was unhappy		
	Despite		

Section K - Comprehension (10 x 2) marks

Read the passage below and answer the questions that follow.

I first met Benjy in 1965. A store owner was putting a sign above his door that read "Puppies For Sale". Signs like that have a way of attracting children, and sure enough, I appeared under the store owner's sign. "How much are you going to sell the puppies for?" I asked. The store owner replied, "Anywhere from \$30 to \$50."

I reached in my pocket and pulled out some change. "i have \$2.50. Can I please look at them?" I requested.

The store owner smiled and whistled, Out of the kennel came Lady, who ran down the aisle of his store followed by five teeny, tiny balls of full. One puppy was lagging behind. Immediately I singled out the lagging, limping puppy and said, "What's wrong with that little dog?"

The store owner explained that the veterinarian had discovered that the little puppy did not have (a hip socket) It would always limp. It would always be lame. It became excited and told the store owner that it was the puppy that I had wanted to buy. The store owner disagreed and said that he would rather give that dog to me instead.

I got quite upset. I looked straight at the store owner's eyes, pointing my finger and said, "I don't want you to give him to me. That little dog is worth every bit as much as all the other dogs and I'll pay the full price. In fact, I'll give you the \$2.50 now and \$1 a month until I have him paid for." The store owner countered, "Do you really want to buy this little dog? He's never going to be able to run and jump and play with you like the other puppies."

To this, I reached down and rolled up my pants to reveal a badly twisted, crippled left leg supported by a big metal brace. I looked up at the store owner and replied softly, "Well, Tdon't run well myself, and the little puppy will need someone who understands!"

I managed to convince the store owner who allowed me to take Benjy home. My parents (did not think much) of my plan of keeping a lame puppy and they were unwilling to pay for it. I could see that the only problem here was money. Getting my way this time was not going to be easy.

That was fifteen years ago. Benjy slept on my bed every night and we had long and meaningful conversations. In fact, Benjy was largely responsible for my decision to pursue a career as a veterinarian. When my new hospital opened its doors, my parents brought Benjy to me. He looked horrible. He had become quite ill that week. I did a thorough check on him and was forced to a bitter conclusion. You see, I have been in the practice long enough to know when a situation was hopeless.

It seemed fitting that in the new hospital, Benjy was the first dog whose suffering we should ease. We had the last of our long conversations before he fell asleep gently in my arms. Farewell, Benjy.

10

20

15

25

30

35

For each question from 71 to 80, write your answer in the space provided. All answers must be in complete sentences.

	en e	
	·	
How was Lady related to Benjy?		
		,
	:	
What arread Davis to be large?		
What caused Benjy to be lame?		
Llow did the store owner persuade.		
	the author against having the little pu	
	the author against having the little pu	
	the author against having the little pu	
	the author against having the little pu	
	the author against having the little pu	
	the author against having the little pu	
	the author against having the little pu	
Why did the author think that he wo	the author against having the little pu	npy?
Why did the author think that he wo	the author against having the little pu	npy?

						<u></u>
· .		•			· ··	
Which senten Benjy?	ce in parag	graph 8 tell	s us that t	he autho	r had a clo	se relationshi
		• . • • • .		-		
	-	•				
			- 196-A-8-			
Explain clearly	y what the a	uthor mea	nt by the ".	situation	was hope	less" (line 34)
				-		
Mhat did tha	author do to	ease" (lin	ie 36) Benj	jy's suffer	ing?	

End-of-Paper

Nan Hua Primary School

Primary 5 English CA2 Exam (2007)

Answer Keys

Q	Α	L	Р	F	J	Н	N	D	M
Q31	Q32	Q33	Q34	Q35	Q36	Q37	Q38	Q39	Q40
2	4	1	2	2	1	4	3	4	4
Q21	Q22	Q23	Q24	Q25	Q26	Q27	Q28	Q29	Q30
2	1	3	4	2	2	4	3	2	. 2
Q11	12	Q13	Q14	Q15	Q16	Q17	Q18	Q19	Q20
2	2	4	3	1	1	3	3	1	2
Q1	Q2	Q3 -	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10

41.	rustled	46.	but	51.	to	56.	way	61.	forced
42.	respectfully	47.	opportunity	52.	windows	57.	meanwhile	62.	me
	would		self-development	53.	open	58.	where	63.	make
	served		colleagues	54.	relieved	59.	baked	64.	afford
45.			encouragement	55.	removed	60.	rich/poor	65.	broke

- 66. Neither Susan nor her sister looks their mother.
- 67. June put the bottle in the refrigerator after filling it.
- 68. You may not go to the movies unless you finish your work.
- 69. Mrs Tan told Bob that those species of orchids were unusual.
- 70. Despite being famous, she was unhappy./Despite her fame, she was unhappy./Despite the fact that she was famous, she was unhappy.
- 71. It was to advertise/attract people to the sake of the puppies.
- 72. Lady was Benjy's mother.
- 73. Benjy did not have a hip socket and that caused it to be lame.
- 74. The store owner persuaded the author against having the little puppy by telling him that the puppy would never be able to jump, run and play wit the author like other puppies.
- 75. He was crippled, just like Benjy.
- 76. No, I do not think so. The four-word phrase is "did not think much".
- 77. The author did not have enough money to pay the store, owner for the dog as his parents did not approve of him keeping it and were unwilling to pay for it.
- 78. The sentence is "Benjy slept on my bed every night and we had long and meaningful conversations".
- 79. The author meant that nothing could be done to save Benjy's life.
- 80. The author put Benjy to sleep.